

I 101 Walnut, Suite 1710, Kansas City, MO 64106 Telephone 816-221-2201 Facsimile 816-842-5382



NOV 2 4 2003

MO PS C.

November 21, 2003

Maintenance Hotline 816-842-5711

Mr. Robert J. Quinn, Jr. Executive Director Missouri Public Service Commission P.O. Box 360 Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

RE: SHARED TENANT SERVICE CERTIFICATE 1828 WALNUT – CORRIGAN ASSOCIATES

**CASE #TA8992** 

Dear Mr. Quinn:

I am the Property Manager for the office building known as the Corrigan Building located at 1828 Walnut in Kansas City, Missouri. Prior to May 31, 2002 we operated an Executive Suites at this location which included shared tenant telephone service. Effective June 1, 2002 the Suites were closed and the telephone service was cancelled. Accordingly, please cancel the shared tenant service certificate referenced above effective June 1, 2002.

I believe that all assessments due for this certificate are paid in full. However, if this is not correct, please let me know what your records indicate is due.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (816) 842-5711.

Respectfully,

Kelly J. Rose

Senior Property Manager